CITY OF WASHINGTON

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

301 Walnut St. · Washington, IL 61571 Ph. 309-444-1135 · Fax 309-444-9779 http://www.washington-illinois.org joliphant@ci.washington.il.us

MEMORANDUM

TO: FROM: Chairman Burdette and Planning and Zoning Commission Jon R. Oliphant, AICP, Planning & Development Director

SUBJECT:

Comprehensive Plan Land Use Discussion

DATE:

June 29, 2022

Zach Borders of Civic ArtWorks, project manager for the team assisting with the development of a new comprehensive plan, will be in attendance at the July 6 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting. Feedback will be sought to help shape the draft future land use map and to determine how and where alternative development types may be considered.